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I’m an Adult Foster Care Home owner and I strongly oppose Bill 3838. This would 

increase cost for home health care and force business owners to raise rates. The 

results would negatively impact patients that rely on this essential services and 

workers from the industry. Thank you for considering opposing this Bill! 


